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SUPCis a premier international conference for undergraduate
psychology students. Our mission is to promote psychological science and the
professional development of psychology students by facilitating professional
networking and the sharing of high-quality psychology research.

Keynote Speaker:

Dr. Michael C. Frank is an Assistant Professor of Psychology at Stanford 
University.   He received his PhD from MIT's Department of Brain and 
Cognitive Sciences in Spring of 2010, after graduating from Stanford with a 
double major with Honors in Symbolic Systems and Comparative Litera-
ture.   His research focuses broadly on language acquisition, including com-
putational models of language acquisition, especially word segmentation 
and word learning, the role of social cognition in language development, 
and the reciprocal effects of language on cognition, including cross-cultural 
studies of numerical cognition.  He has received numerous awards and 
honors for his research and teaching, including the Walle Nauta Award for 
Continued Dedication to Research and Teaching, the Angus MacDonald 
Award for Excellence in Undergraduate Teaching, and the David Marr 
Prize for Best Student Paper from the Cognitive Science Society.   His work 
has also been featured in news and TV media including Discover Maga-
zine, the London Telegraph, Babytalk magazine and more.

Dr. Michael C. Frank

Conference Date: Friday, May 20 - Saturday, May  21, 2011
Location: Jordan Hall, Stanford University

SUPC is sponsored in part by the Department of Psychology, Psi Chi,
and the School of Humanities and Sciences at Stanford University


